
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL 

DISTRICT 8 

Thursday, March 22, 2012 

Great Falls Transition Center, Woman’s Annex 

 

 

COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT:  Karen Grove, Carlie Boland, Justin Lanes 

 

COUNCIL MEMBERS ABSENT:  Mike Brainard 

 

GUESTS PRESENT: Patty Cadwell, David Bowen, Ronda Wiggers  

 

The meeting was called to order by Karen Grove at 6 p.m. followed by the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

OLD BUSINESS:  

Motion to approve February’s meeting minutes by Justin Lanes, seconded by Carlie Boland; 

approved as written  

 

Council Vacancy- There is still a vacancy on the Council, any residents living within the 

boundary of the council can contact Patty Cadwell if they are interested. 

 

NEW BUSINESS:  

 

Police Chief David Bowen introduced himself and gave a brief background of his experience.  

He wants to continue the close partnership between the Police Department and local citizens that 

the previous Police Chief helped develop.  

 

Ronda Wiggers gave a presentation regarding legislative redistricting within the state.   

 

 

Motion to adjourn by Carlie Boland, second by Justin Lanes; meeting adjourned at 7:46 p.m.  

 

Members of the council would like to express their appreciation to the Great Falls Transition 

Center for their hospitality and use of their facility.  

 

Next meeting scheduled for April 19, 2012 

 


